

Making Suffolk a safer place to live, work, travel and invest

Cllr	Mark Jepson
Via	email:

21 October 2022

Dear Councillor Jepson,

I would like to formally thank the panel for commending my Annual Report for 2021-22 at the Police and Crime Panel meeting on Friday 7th October.

I was pleased to have the opportunity at the meeting to present several of the highlights of the previous financial year and discuss the range of work taking place across Suffolk to meet the objectives set out in my Police and Crime Plan.

In line with the recommendation of the Panel, the Annual Report is now published on our website and I will add your formal report to the website along with a copy of this letter. As we have done in previous years, an electronic version of the report will be sent to our parish council contacts and we will direct the wider public audience to the report via social media.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and the panel members for your continued encouragement and support.

Kind regards,

Tim Passmore

Suffolk Police and Crime Commissioner